
ANNOUNCING A SPECIAL ISSUE . . . 

devoted to briefing specialists in American Studies on the current state of 
research in anthropological studies of the American Indian. 

The Editor, as you perhaps know, conceives of the Midcontinent American 
Studies Journal as a place in which ncivilizationersn can keep in touch with 
new tendencies in the scholarship in specialties other than their own: one 
can hardly reach sound interdisciplinary conclusions if one is not in contact 
with good new work in several of the related disciplines. This special num­
ber is designed as a primer of current live issues in the field of American 
Indian Studies. It will be edited jointlv by StuartLevine and Nancy Oestreich 
Lurie; Professor Lurie is serving as a special guest editor for this one 
issue. 

The articles are designed for non-anthropologists and are fully self-
explanatory. 

A leading anthropologist says of the project, "This will, of course, be very 
good for you in history, literature, political science and so forth, but it will 
be good for us as anthropologists as well, for it will force us to take a long 
look at our work, to see where we are going, to see what our new research 
implies. " 

Another wrote, "If you are as badly misinformed about anthropology as I 
am about literature, you are probably repenting generalizations that looked 
good in graduate school, but won't hold up today. For both of us this issue 
should be an important document. " 

The issue will be published some time in 1965 as one of the Journal1 s regu­
lar numbers. To order extra copies, send a check for $1.25 to Professor 
Jerzy Hauptmann at our business office, Park College, Parkville, Missouri. 
Please do NOT send checks to the editorial office in Lawrence. 


